ASSISTANT TO BOARD OF SELECTMEN'S REPORT February 27, 2013

- There are several positions available for the Annual Town Election. Nomination papers are now available in the Town Clerk's office. A complete list of available positions is posted at Town Hall and on the Town's website www.ci.ashby.ma.us
 There is a newly added vacancy in the elected position of Board of Health Member.
- If you are interested in serving as Ashby's Representative to the Montachusett Regional Vocational Technical School Committee please submit a letter of interest to the Board of Selectmen.
- The Selectmen have received the following mail, email, memos and faxes:
 - ❖ Conservation Commission January 16th and February 6th Minutes
 - Letter of Resignation from Scott LeClerc from the elected Position of Board of Health Member
 - ❖ MassDOT Bridge Inspection Report for Turnpike Road/Trapfall Brook
 - ❖ NMRSD Building Committee Update
 - **❖** MMA's *The Beacon*
 - ❖ Monty Tech's Paw Print Newsletter
- Public Service Announcements:
 - + All eligible individuals (seniors and ADA qualified) wishing to participate in the Meals on Wheels Program should contact Kathryn Becker at 386-2424, ex. 27. Meals are only \$2.25 and are now delivered Monday through Friday around noon.
 - + MART Shuttle Service is available to all eligible (60 years or older, ADA qualified) individuals. Ashby residents may use the van Monday through Friday for medical appointments, social day care and shopping. Interested residents should call Jennifer Collins Monday through Thursday at 386-2501, ext. 11 to apply and schedule use.
 - + Current Board, Committee, and Department Vacancies: Board of Health, Cemetery Commissioner, Cultural Council, Historical Commission, Senior Tax Work-off Program, and ZBA